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6th May,1925.

My dear Sir Arthur,
Many thanks for yours of

the 1st instant with an extract from a SB

letter received from England regarding
Lieut-Colonel McNiven’s work as Asst.
Director of Personal Services.

.His work has been very 
satisfactory to me ever since I have been 
here and he appreciates your remarks.

Many thanks.
Yours sincerely,

V/
General Sir Arthur W. Currie,

G.C.M.G.,K.C.B.,&c, 
McGill University, Montreal.PQ.
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